

June 4, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of SIX THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED EIGHTY-NINE DOLLARS (\$6,289) now standing to the credit of the account from ENVIRONMENTAL CHARGES AND SERVICES (\$3,000) and ENVIRONMENTAL SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS (\$3,289) be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ENVIRONMENTAL SALARIES AND WAGES.....\$6,289

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely,

Jon Michel Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 11, 2020

ORDERED, that the sum of SIX THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED EIGHTY-NINE DOLLARS (\$6,289) now standing to the credit of the account from ENVIRONMENTAL CHARGES AND SERVICES (\$3,000) and ENVIRONMENTAL SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS (\$3,289) be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ENVIRONMENTAL SALARIES AND WAGES......\$6,289

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



JON MITCHELL

City of New Bedford Conservation Commission • Department of Environmental Stewardship

133 William Street · Room 304 · New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 Telephone: (508) 991.6188

Conservation • Environmental Stewardship • Resilience

May 20, 2020

Ari Sky, Chief Financial Officer City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Ari:

The Department of Environmental Stewardship anticipates a surplus of \$2,411.00 in the 001 account at the end of Fiscal Year 2020. Specifically, we project the following:

100 Line item - \$6,289.00 deficit 200 Line item - \$3,000.00 surplus 400 Line item - \$4,000.00 surplus 800 Line item - \$1,700.00 surplus

Overall: \$2,411.00 surplus

Should you have any questions or need further information please call me at extension 61487.

Sincerely,

Michele Paul, LSP

Director of Environmental Stewardship

